
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,   
  

April 2023 

Happy Resurrection Month!  It is so wonderful to 
celebrate the resurrection of Jesus.  I trust you had an 
excellent time rejoicing in the fact: He is alive!!!  We had a 
great month at the training center, a time of prayer for the 
nations, the opportunity to visit a college to present the 
need around the world, able to preach locally and out 
West, as well as help Rebecca’s parents move into their 
new home.   
 We had several young people visit or call the Our 
Generation Training Center (OGTC), as they are praying 
about how to be equipped for missions.  It is exciting to see 
how God continues to call laborers.  Rebecca and I 
continue to enjoy teaching the young people along with the 
other teachers preparing them for future ministry. 
 At the first of the month, our church had a time of 
prayer for many aspects of the ministry.  I was able to lead 
a group in prayer for the nations.  Jesus asked us to pray 
for laborers 
and I was 
thankful for 
those that 
joined us in 
praying for 
different 
countries, 
more laborers, and those already serving.  Time is short, 
please join us in praying for more laborers.    

A couple of students, another missionary, and I 
were able to go to Pensacola Christian College this month.  
We had the opportunity to visit with many students 
desiring to be missionaries throughout the day.  It was a 
blessing to explain how we can help them reach the field.  

In the evening, we 
preached to a 
group of students 
explaining the 
great need for 
more 
missionaries.  It 
was a great day, 
and we 
appreciated the 
opportunity. 

It was a 
blessing to preach 

in a Chinese church in the Atlanta area this month.  The 
church had me in to preach for the English services.  It was 
a huge opportunity, as the English service is mostly young 

people.  I was able to preach and encourage them to 
consider reaching Asia with the gospel.   

Lastly, we were able to go out and help Rebecca’s 
parents (mom and stepdad) unpack in their new home in 
Utah.  We were grateful to get to see them and Ty’s parents 
(dad and stepmom).  While we were there, we got to 
encourage a fellow 
missionary family 
from Georgia who 
planted a church 
there.  The Howard’s 
are doing a great job 
and it was wonderful 
to see them and how 
God is using them.  
He invited me to teach Sunday School, which was a huge 
blessing. 
 
Please note our new mailing address for all 
support/mail communications:  

Vision Baptist Missions 
P.O. Box 647 

Dawsonville, GA 30534 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for all our supporting churches. 
• Praise God for all our personal supporters. 
• Praise God for many young people challenged to be 

missionaries. 
• Pray that God would help us equip future 

missionaries. 
• Pray for the interns and those on deputation!  
• Pray for new students for the fall semester at 

OGTC. 
• Pray for the special events coming up: 
• The 2nd Annual Benefit Golf Tournament: 

https://visionmissions.org/golf/ 
• The LA Unfinished conference: 

https://visionmissions.org/unfinished/ 
• The next Youth for the Gospel: 

https://visionmissions.org/y4g/ 

Thank you for your partnership! 
 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 


